LOWRY COMMITTEE
6th November, 2001

Meeting commenced:
2.30 p.m.
"
ended:
3.30 p.m.
PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair

Councillors Antrobus, Boyd, Mann, Sheehy and Warner
Councillor Witkowski - attended by invitation

9.
MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
The minutes of the meeting held on 2nd July, 2001, were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.

10.
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC

RESOLVED:
THAT under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following item, on the ground that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in Paragraph 7 of Schedule 12A to the Act.

11.
LOWRY UPDATE
Felicity Goodey C.B.E., Chairman of the Lowry Trust, attended the meeting and gave an overview of the current position with regard to The Lowry which included details of:-

· the award of North West visitor attraction of the month.

· 1.2M visitors in the first year. 

· 600K gallery visitors in the first year (among the worlds most visited galleries).

· acknowledged as one of the most successful millennium projects.

· created over 1000 new jobs.

· seen by both the Regional Development Agency and GONW as the flagship scheme in the region.

· regeneration of over £200M plus private sector funding.

· recent reconfiguration of the bars and restaurants.

· the current financial position.


Comments were also made concerning:-

· the need for adequate signage throughout the area, including on the motorway network.

· the possibility of the Metrolink Lowry Spur.

· Traffic access to the site.


RESOLVED:
THAT Felicity Goodey be thanked for her informative presentation.
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